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SCHOOL HAPPENINGS THIS MONTH

PILOT POINT
PHOTO ESSAYS
The Piland letter was a perfect
opportunity to connect students
with Pilot Point's past. The letter
and the historical accounts and
photos in this magazine
encouraged rich discussion
about family and what life used
to be like in Pilot Point.

PILAND LETTER
AND DONATION
We are especially grateful to
the Piland family for their
generous donation to Pilot Point
School in memory of their late
mother and grandmother,
Christine Glikelia Neketa and
Figly Neketa.

ARTICLE BY
FIGLEY NEKETA
Students are excited to explore
more about Plot Point then and
now. In social studies, students
are conducting elder interviews
and writing photo essays of
their own to share with the
class.

ELEMENTARY NEWS
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CEDAR AND
THE FOX
Every Friday we have Author's
Cafe. Cedar wrote a personal
narrative about her fox hunting
adventure. She brought her fox
fur to school to share. We
enjoyed having Cedar in our
class during her family's
extended �shing and hunting
season.

CEDAR'S
FAREWELL
PARTY
We had to say goodbye to
Cedar and her family. They are
moving back to their home in
Hawaii. However, she will be
the perfect penpal. We already
have 3 letters to send her. We
hope to see Cedar next
summer.

BYRON IS
SHOWING OFF
HIS NEW
WINTER GEAR.
A generous winter gear
donation was provided by the
Native Culture Grant through
Igiugig. Clothing order was
ful�lled by All Seasons
Clothing. We are looking
forward to snowy fun on kick
sleds that were also made
possible through this grant.

SECONDARY NEWS

WELCOME TO
NEW LSAC
MEMBER
After recent elections in Pilot
Point, we want to welcome new
and returning members.
Returning members areLori
Abyo, Breanna Geichen, Molly
Wise, and Samantha Holm. The
new member is Michael
Etukmelra.

STUDENT
GOVERNMENT
Congratulations to Plot Point
School's newly elected Student
Government.
Alaysa Wise
Dylan Wise
Loren Matson

PIP STUDENTS
AND CAREER
AND
TECHNOLOGY
EDUCATION
COURSES.
Mr. Kirchner's students have
signed up for some very
interesting BBRCTE classes.
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ELEMENTARY PARENT
TEACHER CONFERENCES
WHEN

FRIDAY, OCT. 30TH, 9PM

WHERE

1300 SCHOOL RD
PILOT POINT, AK

BREAD BAKE AND DELIVERY
FOR VETERANS DAY
WHEN

MONDAY, NOV. 9TH, 2:30PM

WHERE

PILOT POINT ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

MORE INFORMATION
Students will bake bread and deliver to veterans in the
village.


